
Update on the Issue of Opening Sr. Cum 
Fitness Quota for Helpers 

 
ARTEE is regularly pursuing the issue of opening Sr. 
Cum Fitness Quota for Helpers. Please take reference 
of our latest representation ARTEE/P/115/07/2017 
dated 11.07.17. 
 
On our active persuasion, MIB is considering the 
proposal and asked DG(AIR) about the bearing of 
opening Sr.Cum.Fitness Quota on the ongoing ACP 
Case of Helper. 
 
We are trying our best to convince authorities to send 
the reply as quickly as possible. 
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